
THIS 2024, WE CELEBRATED 20 YEARS OF

THE YELLOW RIBBON PROJECT. 

HERE’S SOME HIGHLIGHTS FROM

INITIATIVES IN THE 2ND HALF OF 2024!

Hey, art fans! The Yellow Ribbon Project's been up to something cool this August.
They've been rolling out their "Moving HeARTs in the City 2024" art exhibition all over
Singapore! For the first time this year, the roving art truck travelled to 7 public spots
and 7 schools. including Ang Mo Kio Public Library, Gardens by the Bay, Jurong Regional
Library, National Day Heartland Celebrations 2024 @ Central Singapore (Bishan), One
Holland Village, Bugis+, Suntec Singapore Convention & Exhibition Centre. 

Special thanks to all the schools that participated: Singapore Polytechnic, Temasek
Polytechnic, ITE College East, St Athony’s Canossian Secondary School, Pasir Ris
Secondary School, Assumption English School, and Anglo-Chinese Junior College.

Moving HeARTs
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Themed "Our Journey, Our Hope", a total of 41 art pieces were created by 18 male
inmates from the Visual Arts Hub, 25 women inmates from the Arts Behind Bars
programme, and two ex-offenders. 

These artists have poured their hearts out onto canvases, sculpted their stories in
clay, and mixed up some seriously cool media. Each piece tells a story - of hope, of
dreams, of the long and winding road to rehabilitation. It's not just art; it's a window
into their world, their struggles, and their burning desire for a second chance at life.

Many of the art works were adopted by members of public, and the proceeds
channeled to the Yellow Ribbon Fund.
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CPAS Students Get Creative in Support of the Yellow Ribbon Project!

We're excited to share that Ms. Irdayu, a passionate physiotherapist and teacher from
the Cerebral Palsy Alliance Singapore (CPAS), reached out to the Yellow Ribbon Project
to explore how her students could contribute to this meaningful cause. In response, four
talented CPAS students used assistive technology to unleash their artistic flair, creating
stunning digital art to support the Yellow Ribbon Project.

A big thank you to CPAS for their inspiring creativity and 
for helping to spread the message of hope and second chances!

Creative Artworks
by CPAS Students



We warmly welcome more
schools to join us in 2025.

Don’t just wear a yellow ribbon. 
Be one.

                     @yellowribbonsg

                 Yellow Ribbon Singapore

www.yellowribbon.gov.sgwww.go.gov.sg/yrce
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Join us for our exciting projects 
and sharings in 2025!

Register your interest here:

https://www.go.gov.sg/yrce

